
AWARDED BIDS FOR THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
MPUMALANGA FOR THE YEAR 2019/2020 
 

 

PROJECT NAME  
 

DESCRIPTION SERVICE 
PROVIDER 

AMOUNT 

 
HEAL/038/19/MP 

 
Appointment of a service 
Provider for Provision Of 
Health Care Waste 
Management for the 
Mpumalanga Department of 
Health for a period of  three 
years (3)  

 
Buhle Waste 
 

 
As per tendered 
Rates 

 
HEAL/153/18/MP 

 
Appointment of a service 
provider (s) for the debt 
collecting services with 
respect to outstanding debt 
for the Mpumalanga 
Department of Health for a 
period of three (3) years. 
 

 
Africollect 

 
As per tendered 
Rates 

 
HEAL/113/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for the supply and 
delivery of Laundry chemicals  
for a period of  three years (3) 
 

 
Zeelwa Trading 

 
As per 
Negotiated Rates 

 
HEAL/113/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for the supply and 
delivery of Laundry chemicals 
for a period of  three years (3) 

 
Alderwood 
Trading 

 
As per 
Negotiated Rates 

 
HEAL/113/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for the supply and 
delivery of Laundry chemicals 
for a period of  three years (3) 
 

 
Mpilokamfana 

 
As per 
Negotiated Rates 

 
HEAL/113/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 

provider for the supply and 
delivery of Laundry chemicals 
for a period of  three years 
(3) 
 

 
Siphoselanga 
Business 
Enterprise 

 
As per 
Negotiated Rates 

 

 



PROJECT NAME  
 

DESCRIPTION  SERVICE 
PROVIDER 

AMOUNT 

 
HEAL/113/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for the supply and 
delivery of Laundry 
chemicals 

 
Thulatshepo 

 
As per Negotiated 
Rates 

 
HEAL/113/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for the supply and 
delivery of Laundry 
chemicals 

 
Bhudlu 
Investment 

 
As per Negotiated 
Rates 

 
HEAL/182/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for supply and 
delivery of cleaning 
chemicals  

 
Thulatshepo 

 
As per Negotiated 
Rates 

 
HEAL/182/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for supply and 
delivery of cleaning 
chemicals 

 
CNR Stone 
Trading 

 
As per Negotiated 
Rates 

 
HEAL/182/18/MP 
 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for supply and 
delivery of cleaning 
chemicals 

 
Mthembu-
Knowledge Pty 
Ltd 

 
As per Negotiated 
Rates 

 
HEAL/182/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for supply and 
delivery of cleaning 
chemicals 

 
NR Group Pty 
Ltd 

 
As per Negotiated 
Rates 

 
HEAL/182/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for supply and 
delivery of cleaning 
chemicals 

 
Vlakbult 
Trading 
Enterprise 

 
As per Negotiated 
Rates 

 
HEAL/168/19/MP 

 
Supply and delivery of Argon 
Laser for Witbank Hospital 

 
Techno 
medicals (Pty) 
Ltd 

 
R1 615 000.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PROJECT NAME  
 

DESCRIPTION SERVICE PROVIDER AMOUNT 

 
HEAL/185/18/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for provision of 
Aeromedical service  

 
NAC (PTY) LTD 

 
As per tendered 
rates 

 
HEAL/193/19/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for FOUR Digital 
Mobile X- Ray Unit for 
various Hospitals  

 
 
Africa X Ray 
Industrial and 
Medical 

 
R10 732 308.28 

 
HEAL/187/19/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for 45 transport 
ventilators  

 
Respiratory Care 
Africa 

 
R14 695 146.32 

 
HEAL/189/19/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for 11 Dental 
Chairs for various Facilities  

 
FK Dental Services 

 
R14 397 924.00 

 
HEAL/188/19/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for 01 C ARM for 
Witbank Hospital  

 
LOMAEN Medical 
PTY (LTD) 

 
R3 026 737.98 
 

 
HEAL/192/19/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for 02 Digital 
Ceiling Suspended X-Ray 
for Tonga Hospital  

 
Africa X-Ray 
Industrial and 
Medical 

 
R22 298 491.42 

 
HEAL/190/19/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for 05 Theatre 
Lights Ceiling Mounted for 
Witbank  Hospital  

 
Drager South Africa 

 
R1 121 095.41 

 
HEAL/191/19/MP 

 
Appointment of service 
provider for 25 Transport 
incubators for various 
facilities  
 

 
East Coast Medical 
Northern Regions 

 
R1 926 250.00 

 


